
Snuggle up with a good book...and have 

a chance to win! 

To participate, sign up on our website or 

stop at the front desk. Every time you 

check out your books, you will receive an 

entry to put in  our Winter Reading Prize 

Drawing box. There’s no limit to entries, so 

the more you read, the greater your 

chances are to win a prize basket!  

The Winter Reading   Program begins Janu-

ary 4th and ends on February 28th with the 

drawing being held on March 1st.                      

Good Luck! 
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